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These colors were chosen to logically represent the degree of correlation 
between two data sets. For example, a positive linear correlation would be 
indicated by a predominance on the map of shades of red, including pink, which 
indicates low values in both data sets, red, which indicates moderate values 
in both data sets, and maroon, which indicates high values in bbth data sets. 
In the case of a positive correlation, some shades of violet (lavendar or pur- 
ple) appear in areas with either relatively lower Al/Si intensities or rela- 
tively higher values for the other parameter than predicted by a linear corre- 
lation. Shades of orange would be seen in areas with relatively higher Al/Si 
intensities or relatively lower values for the other parameter than predicted. 
An inverse linear correlation would be indicated by the predominance on the 
map of the three primary colors, blue for low Al/Si intensities and high val- 
ues for the other data set, red for moderate in both, and yellow for high All 
Si intensities and low values for the other data set. In the case of an in- 
verse correlation, lighter colors (light orange, lavendar) would indicate 
areas with relatively lower Al/Si intensities and/or values for the other data 
set than an inverse linear correlation would predict. Darker colors (dark 
orange, purple) would indicate areas with relatively higher values for one or 
both data sets than would be predicted. 

In general, there is a good positive correlation with Al/Si for both vi- 
sible albedo and laser altimetry. There are a few minor exceptions in the 
correlation of Al/Si with normal albedo involving (a) a high AlISi, low albedo 
anomaly on a Nectarian basin unit(l2) on the northeastern rim of Fecunditatis 
which may be caused by the highly agglutinated but highly aluminous nature of 
this area, and (b) a few small high albedo, low Al/Si anomalies on Copernican 
crater units(l2) which may be caused by higher degrees of comminution in these 
areas. The minor exceptions to the correlation of Al/Si with laser altimetry 
involve (a) a few low elevation, high Al/Si anomalies in the highlands around 
Crisium, which are on units of Nectarian and/or Prenectarian age(l2) and may 
be caused by the greatly eroded, yet highly aluminous nature of these areas, 
and (b) a high elevation, low Al/Si anomaly in the highlands west of Serenita- 
tis which is on an Imbrian basin unit(l2) and may be caused by a blanket of 
low A1 material(such as feldspathic basalt) in this area. There is an overall 
inverse correlation of Al/Si with both Fe data sets, with the exception of an 
area centered on Palus Putredinis, Imbrian basin material(l21, which is low 
in both Fe and Al/Si possibly due to the presence there of a feldspathic ba- 
salt, and of some areas southeast of Smythii, Prenectarian, Nectarian, and 
Imbrian crater units(l2), which are high in both Fe and Al/Si possibly due to 
blankets of high Fe terra material in these areas. 

Much of the finer detail present on the correlation maps of AP/Si with 
normal albedo and with laser altimetry is not present on the correlation maps 
with the Fe data sets. This is because filter size for the data used in :he 
Fe maps is much larger, to represent the effective resolution of about 10 , 
whereas the filter used for the albedo and altimetry data is much smaller, 

0 
representing an effective resolution of about 1 , If a feature on a particu- 
lar correlation map is equal to or less than the size of the filter used on 

0 Lunar and Planetary Institute Provided by the NASA Astrophysics Data System 



Color Correlation of X-ray fluorescence Al/Si 

P.E. Clark et a1 

both data sets, it may be an artifact of correlation. Only features which are 
lo or greater on any side in the case of albedo and altimetry correlation 
maps, or 10' or greater on any side in the case of the Fe correlation maps, 
were considered in this discussion. Each map gives semi-quantitative infor- 
mation on the correlation of Al/Si with the other lunar data set; this infor- 
mation is given in nine categories which are readily visually discernable. 
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